
 Busbridge Junior School 

Newsletter 

Ambassadors 
Congratulations to this half term’s Ambassadors who are: 
3B: Otto Munz & Barnaby Smith 
3C: Eleanor Eaves & Harrison Read 
4L: Evelyn Calderwood & Ben Gibson 
4T: Jamie Dunt & Jasmine Masters 
5E: Charlie Cookes & Joelle Korpela 
5W: Peter Foussat & Isabelle Pink 
6P: Josh Maurizi & Eleanor Daniels 
6W: Abi Darke & Libby McCreadie 
 
Year 5 Greek Day 
On Monday Year 5 travelled back in time for their Greek day. It 
was a fabulous success. The children all dressed the part which 

really helped and they all looked brilliant. The 
drama workshop in the morning covered how 
life was for the rich and poor all those years 
ago, and included a re-enactment of some of 
the most famous myths. It was one of the best 
drama workshops Mr Evans has seen in many 

a year. After the workshop the children designed coins making 
them out of clay in the style of some of the original city states 
coins. After further activities, including Greek language and code 
breaking, the afternoon was topped off with a Greek feast where 
we all got to sample olives, feta cheese and other traditional   
flavours from this Mediterranean land. Thank you to everyone 
involved for helping make this a such a successful experience for 
the children. 
 

Golden Boot Challenge - Fridays only from 6th June to 1st July 
After half term, Busbridge Junior School will be taking part in the 
Golden Boot Challenge, the biggest school travel competition in 
the country. The challenge, which will run every Friday from 6th 
June to 1st July, is designed to encourage children to choose 
healthy and sustainable travel alternatives to the car on school 
journeys e.g. walking, cycling, and scooting. A class gets a point 
for each pupil who walked, scooted or travelled by public 
transport to school as well as car shared or park ‘n’ strode! As a 
school we will earn points and compete against other schools.    
Simply visit www.surreyhealthyschools.co.uk and click on the 
Golden Boot icon to see how we are doing. We hope everyone 
will get behind the  challenge! 

Assemblies 
Our themes for assemblies this half term: 
 
Generosity 
Old Testament Stories 
 

Dates for Your Diary   

 

Mon 30th May  
to Fri 3rd June        Half Term  
 

June 2016 
Wed 8th  Sports Day 
  Year 3 & 4: 9.30am - 12.00pm 
  Year 5 & 6: 1.00pm - 3.30pm 
Fri 10th  The Queen’s Birthday celebration 
Mon 13th Full Governing Body Meeting  4pm 
Tues 14th Year 3 Trip to The Look Out Discovery 
  Centre  
Wed 15th  Phil the Bag collection 
Thurs 16th Friends of Busbridge Meeting 2.30pm 
Fri 17th  District Sports 
Thurs 23rd School closed - Polling day for  
  EU Referendum  
Mon 27th Year 4 Trip to Wisley (letter to follow) 
Wed 29th Year 6 Leavers Service at Guildford  
  Cathedral 12.30pm-2pm (Year 6 children 
  only - letter to follow) 
 

July 2016 
Fri 1st  Summer BBQ  6pm - 8pm 
Tues 5th  Rodborough transition day for Year 6 
Wed 6th  Transition day  
  Move up afternoon for Years 3 - 5  
  Year 6 at secondary school  
  Welcome afternoon for new Year 3s 
  New parent welcome evening  
Tues 12th  Year 6 ‘Alice in Wonderland Musical ‘  
  Production - 6.30pm  
Wed 13th  Year 6 ‘Alice in Wonderland Musical ‘  
  Production - 1.45pm 
Thurs 21st Year 6 Leavers Party 6.00-8.30pm at 
  school 
Fri 22nd  Break up for summer at 2pm 

 

 SUMMER TERM 2016 
11th April to 22nd July 2016 

Half term 30th May to 3rd June 2016 
 

         SCHOOL CLOSURE - POLLING DAY 
for EU Referendum 

                  Thursday    23rd June 2016 
 

Busbridge Junior School, Brighton Road, Godalming, Surrey, GU7 1XA  Tel: 01483 417302  Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

Summer Term 2016   No:  6 

27th May 2016 
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 Queen’s Birthday - Friday 10th June 
We will be celebrating the Queen’s 90th Birthday in school on Friday 10th June. On this day we are  
asking the year groups to come dressed in colours of the Union Jack as follows: 

Year 3 & 4 - Red       Year 5 - White       Year 6 - Blue 
We have bought each child a commemorative booklet called ‘The Servant Queen and the King She Serves’ produced by 
Scripture Union. The children will have an extended playtime and enjoy a ‘Fab’ iced lolly. Please let us know if you prefer 
your child not to have a lolly due to allergies. We are also going to create a Union Jack flag on the field with the children 
in their red, white and blue colours.  
 

Friends of Busbridge Junior School - Secretary vacancy 
On behalf of the Friends of Busbridge are you able to help The Friends of Busbridge Committee? 
They are looking for a new Secretary as Nicki Bartley, who has kindly done it for the last year, leaves 
the school this year. Absolutely no experience is necessary! 
Job description: 

 Liaise with committee members to sort a suitable date for next meeting. 

 Take notes during the meeting, type up and then circulate them to Friends committee for approval. Once          
approved send to class reps. 

 Forward emails from Friends Committee to class reps regarding planning and help needed at future events 
Salary and benefits: You assist in the making of thousands of pounds each year at our events, have loads of fun at the 
events and you see lots of very happy and contented children who benefit from the proceeds of the events! 

Please contact tn.bowen@virgin.net if you are interested in giving some of your time to the Friends. 
 

Sports Day - Wednesday 8th June 

A separate letter about Sports Day arrangements has been emailed with this newsletter, and a copy is on the website 

under ‘News’. 

               
         I hope you all have a lovely half term holiday. 

  

 

 

 

School Meals: 
The amount for the half term  
6th June to 22nd July: 
 

(£2.15 per day, £10.75 per week)  

Year 3 : £73.10 (taking into account Look Out trip) 

Year 4 : £73.10 (taking into account Wisley trip) 

Year 5:  £75.25  

Year 6: £68.80 (taking into  account Leavers service and  

      2 x Rodborough Year 6 moving up days) 

Year 6: £72.80 (Taking into  account Leavers service and  

           1x Year 6 secondary moving up  day ) 

We would like to remind you that it is Surrey County 
Council policy that school meals should be paid for in  
advance. Please remember to top up your account on 
Parentmail regularly. 

We prefer you to pay through ParentMail but if you wish 
to pay for school meals by cheque these should be        
payable to “Surrey County Council”.  

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 
Thank you to those of you who have 
brought in your Active Kids vouchers. 
We really appreciate you collecting 

them as they are a very valuable way of 
ordering extra PE equipment. We 

would like to collect as many as possible - please drop 
them in to the collection box in school reception  

by 8th July - thank you. 

Busbridge Breakfast & After-school Care Club 

Mrs Jackie McPhail—07432 304562 

Email: jmcphail@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
 

Times and costs: 

Breakfast Club from 7.50am - 8.45am @ £5  

After-school club half session 3.30-4.45pm @ £6.50 

After-school club full session 3.30-6.00pm @ £13 

Carolyn Holmes - Headteacher 

mailto:tn.bowen@virgin.net

